PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held in the City of Grand Mound, Iowa on the 22nd day of February, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. at the City Council Chambers located 615 Sunnyside Street, Grand Mound Iowa. The purpose of the public hearing is to solicit public comments regarding a conditional use permit requested by Amanda Gingerich for a home based business to be located at 402 Washington Street, Grand Mound, IA 52751.  






